
Carrington Schools PTA

Firstly, may we, apologise for our tardiness in 
getting out this newsletter to you all. It's been a 
baptism of fire to say the least, but we think we 
are there now!  Secondly,  we would like to extend 
our thanks to everyone who has supported us this 
far with the events at the end of 2017.  

Last term saw in the Octoball, Disco, Fireworks, 
Calendars & Panto. What a busy term! 
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Fireworks - £3300

Fancy Dress Disco - £920.68

Octoball - £3274.90

Pantomime - £1624.80

Calendars - -£200.80

Thanks to all the parents and staff who helped 
and supervised the children, and of course 
Dave the Disco.  
Next disco date - Thursday 1st March 2018

Thanks to Joh White for once again arranging 
a phenomenal Narnia themed night.  We had 
some wonderful raffle and auction prizes, so 
thank you to all who came along and danced 
(and drank) the night away.

Thanks to Jo Sidley for co-ordinating - a fun 
evening was had by everyone. 

Despite coming in at a loss on these, we 
would still like to extend our thanks to 
everyone who worked tirelessly to make these
beautiful calendars - Annabel Osborne, Steve 
& Brenda Phelps, Faye Lockhart.

£8918!
So far for  the school year 2017 and 2018, we 
have raised a wonderful £8918. 

Below is a break down of some of the fabulous
events we've had.

Despite the cold and rain, it was another very 
successful evening for everyone who makes 
this happen - special thanks to those who 
braved the rain to set up and build the bonfire -
John Urquhart, Steve Phelps, Mark Nunn, 
Emily Phelps, Lenny White and a few others I 
think I've forgotten - you're all amazing!!! And 
to absolutely everyone who Marshalled, Bar 
Tended, Manned the Gate and Sold 
Glowsticks. 

This year.....

MEET YOUR PTA
From left to right; 
Annabel Osborne - Chair, Emily Phelps - Secretary,
Melanie White - Treasurer 

For those of you who don't know us, we all have 
children in Year 1 at Carrington Infant School, we 
all work, and we all want to support and raise 
money for our children school.  

Annabel has 5 Children and has her own dog 
walking business, Four Paws.  

Emily has one son and works full time as a Supply 
Chain Manager. 

Melanie has one daughter, co owns Four Paws and 
also works in a jewellers in Windsor.  

We are supported by a wonderful team of teachers 
and parents. 
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THURSDAY 1ST  MARCH 2018 

SCHOOL DISCO 

WEDNESDAY 7TH MARCH 2018     

NEXT PTA MEETING @ 7:30PM, CHERRY TREE PUB 

FRIDAY 23RD MARCH 2018 

BAGS2SCHOOL 

SUNDAY 8TH JULY   

SUMMER FAYRE 

TO BE CONFIRMED  

BAKE SALE -  INTERCLASS/ INTERSCHOOL COMPETIT ION 

 F ILM NIGHT 

QUIZ NIGHT WITH FISH 'N'  CHIP SUPPER 

Dates for your Diary

FOR 2018/2019 

JAMES BOND CASINO NIGHT - October 2018 

FIREWORKS - November 2018 

DISCOS'S/FILM NIGHTS various 2018/2019 

CHRISTMAS FAYRE - December 2018 

CAULIFLOWER CARDS - October 2018 

HAPPY'S CIRCUS April 2019 

We are always looking for parents, grandparents, aunts, uncles, carers, guardians etc to 
join us and get involved - here are some of the events that are planned for this rest of this 

school year above and for next below.  
We can't run any off them without support/volunteers - the more people we have helping, 

the less each person needs to do.

We Need You!


